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The next session of the Forum on Faith, sponsored by St. 
Paul’s United Church, is on the topic, “The Medical 
Sciences.” Professor Norman Whitney will lead the session 
and focus on the dialogue between science and ethics. It will 
be held at 7:30 p.m., Sunday, Nov. 9 in the church parlour 
of St. Paul’s (corner of York and George).

Holy Eucharist (Anglican) is held every Wednesday at 
12:30 p.m. in the Edwin Jacobs Chapel in the Old Arts 
Building.

You are still welcome to join the Forum on Christianity 
and Learning, led by Don Sinnema. It is held on Tuesdays 
at 12:00 p.m., in the Senior Common Room, top floor of 
McConnell Hall.

A night to remember... the Arts Formal. Plan to attend Nov. 21, 9 p.m. - 1 a.m. at the 
University Club $5.00/member, $6.00/non-member. Wet ’n Dry.
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At the UNB Art Centre in Memorial Hall - AILEEN MEAGHER: A RETROSPECTIVE, 
paintings, drawings and prints, until Nov. 25. <
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APPLY NOW FOR PART-TIME LEARNERS AWARDS cla
ing

Part-time learners planning to take courses from the University of New Brunswick at 
both on-campus and off-campus locations throughout the province should apply now for 
the new Lord Beaverbrook Awards.

There are two categories of awards.
For the scholarships, academic standing is an important consideration. Students who 

have completed at least 30 credit hours and are enrolled in a certificate or undergraduate- 
degree program may receive up to $750 over a 12-month period.
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* Yai** Ro** -k ImRep.*For the bursaries, which are valued up to $400, financial need is an important con­
sideration. Students who have completed less than 30 credit hours at any university and 
are taking degree-credit courses at UNB may apply.

The application deadline for the scholarships and bursaries for the next session is Dec. 1.
More information may be obtained from Judith Potter, Co-ordinator of Adult Learner 

Services with UNB’s Department of Extension and Summer Session in Fredericton, by 
telephone at 455-4646 or by writing to the Department of Extension and Summer Session, 
UNB, P.O. Box 4400, Fredericton, N.B. E3B 2C1.
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Session.
Thurs Nov 13, 1986 1:30 - 4:00 

"Refreshments"
Where: T331 Faculty Lounge 
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doValue: $1,500
Conditions: Mature women who are preferably heads of house holds and are registered 

full-time in undergraduate degree programs.
Apply: Before December 1, 1986.
Applications and further details available from Undergraduate Awards Office, Room 

109, Alumni Memorial Building.
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1 The Living Sober Group of Alcoholics is pleased to announce their fourth year 
pus Special Birthday Meeting, Friday night, 8:00 pm in Rm 102 of the Administration 
Building, St. Thomas University. All visitors are welcome. For more information phone 
357-3448.

on cam-
[

Thursday, Nov. 13 
8:00 pm 

Room 106 
Carlton Hall

Orlando Delogu ( pronounced “du-logue”) will give a lecture on Right-to Farm Legisla­
tion on Thursday, Nov.6, at 12 noon at the University of New Brunswick.

His address will take place in Room 2, Ludlow Hall, on the Fredericton Campus.
The public is invited to attend. There is no admission charge.
Prof. Delogu teaches environmental law at the University of Maine Law School in 

Portland. < *1 THE[
The John Howard Society of Fredericton will hold a public awareness meeting on 
November 10. The meeting will introduce the public to the Society’s crime prevention pro­
grams. These programs involve education of school children in addition to educaton of 
high risk groups and counselling for past offenders. The meeting will take place at 8:00 
P.M. on November 10 in Room 261 of Marshal D’Avrey Hall. For more information con­
tact Willow Edwards 455-7854 
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CATHOLIC BOOKSTORE
81 Regent St.

Phone 459-3429
For special times or

j’ust plain Fm thinking-of-you occasions

Our staff of volunteers will be more 
than willing to assist you.

Open From: 10:00 am to 5:00 pm Mon-Thurs, Sat 
10:00 am to 9:00 pm Fri

i

-

Are you fit?

As part of a class project students from the advanced exercise physiology class will be 
conducting the Candian Standardized Test of Fitness at the Blue Room in the SUB, so 
come up and see how fit you are. The tests will be conducted from 11:30 am - 8:00 pm on 
November 12th and 13th and from 11:30 am- 5:00 pm on November 14th. Your participa­
tion would be greatly appreciated.
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